Family Update

Saxon Hill Academy

Queen's Day Special 10th June 2022

A Big Thank You

How wonderful to be able to welcome so many friends and families back into school today to celebrate our Platinum Jubilee Queen's Day, to share our Memorial Garden Service and to open our 40th Anniversary Garden. A huge thank you to longstanding friend of the school and previous Chair of Governors Mr Ian Weetman for officially opening our Anniversary Garden celebrating 40 years since the Queen came to open the school. Special thanks go to The Friends of Saxon Hill, school governors and Joy and Jemma for working tirelessly to organise today's fantastic event. We would also like to thank the family of the late Katie Cross for raising money to refurbish the Memorial Garden and Jenine Williams for creating a magnificent Mural, sponsored by Beacon Woodcraft and Johnstone's Decorating. Thanks also go to Greenwood's, Chichester, for the generous plant donations. We're also so grateful to Liberty Sing and Sign group and the King Edwards musicians group, you were fantastic. All in all - Thank you to everyone for making this day so special!

Queen's Day—Platinum Jubilee





Contact us

www.saxonhillacademy.org.uk
www.twitter.com/saxonacademy

f www.facebook.com/saxonhillacademy

01543 414892

office@saxonhill.shaw-education.org.uk

Kings Hill Road, Lichfield, Staffordshire, WS14 9DE

Executive Principal: Melsa Buxton

Head of School: Mel Newbury

Designated Safeguarding Lead:

Kim Thomas

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads:

Mel Newbury & Helen Bowers







